ADQG April Newsletter

President: Katrina Kahn **Vice President: Mary DeVries** Past President: **Penny Wall Barb Darlow** Treasurer: Secretary: **Joyce Murray** Membership: **Peigi Dumouchel** Library: Joan Miller **Publicity: Marilyn Erskine**

Welcome Ladies to our April meeting. Tonight, Shirley Cavanagh will have a show on quilting. (Quilt design) Pat Campbell will demonstrate how to make borders stay flat



Enter a quilt into Arnprior's Quilt Show and win 1st place





These are pictures of parts of our quilt that we are raffling to raise money for the guild. Be sure to hand in your sold tickets.

Website: Cathy Rodger Raffles: Penny Wall

Tinners: Anne Cruickshank

Block of the Month:

Jacqueline Lavictoire

Program Chair: Betty Rehbein

Refreshment Team: Pat Campbell

Agathe Kurt Rita Williams

Newsletter: Susan Watt

GUILD QUILT SHOW

"Quilting in the Valley"
Mark your Calendar
April 27 - 28, 2018
Quilts, Shopping Mart,
Wearable Art, table runners
and so much more
featuring the artistry of
Brenda Davidson Payer

For Quilted Items you wish to sell at the Quilt Show

If you look on our website you will find the entry form.

We hope that everyone will sign-up to loan their Quilts for the show. There is a sign up book at the back for everyone to sign up.

We want wearable art (clothing or bags), baby quilts, large quilts and small quilts such as placemats, runners, table toppers etc.
We would like you to loan us your beautiful

Christmas quilts for our Christmas area at the show.

We want our show to be the best in the valley

A bed without a quilt is like a sky without stars!

Upcoming Quilting Events

May 10-12, 2013

Festival of Quilts 2013 - Ottawa Valley Quilters Guild

RA Centre 2451 Riverside Dr, Ottawa Hours: Fri & Sat 10-5, Sun 10-5

Contact: Linda Doyle

lindas-sewing-room(at)rogers.com

May 21-25, 2013

Quilt & Fibre Art Festival – Waterloo Region and Beyond
St Jacobs
www.stjacobs.com/quilt-fibre-festival
For complete details visit the website.

National Juried Show Quilt BC 2013 Penticton, BC



Penticton Trade and

Convention Centre

NJS Awards Presentation May 15, 2013 National Juried Show Opening may 16, 2013 Merchants mall open May 16 – 18, 2013

Rare Reflections an exhibit of textile & mixed media work by Hilary Rice

Mississipp1 Valley Textile Museum

March 19th to May 18th, 2013;

Tuesday through Saturday, 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.

"Rare Reflections" is an exhibit of textile & mixed media by Hilary Rice.

Contact info: Hilary Rice (613-848=4309)

May 3-5, 2013

Feeling in Fabric 2013 -Kawartha Quiltmakers' Guild

Peterborough Sport and Wellness Centre 775 Brealey Drive, Peterborough

Hours: Fri 4-9, Sat 10-5, Sun 10-4

Admission: \$6

Contact: Karen kqg2013(at)live.ca

www.kawarthaquiltmakersguild.ca

Those who sleep under a quilt sleep under a blanket of love.

President's Challenge

"What does the library mean to you?"

One Rule The perimeter of the quilt must not exceed 100"

Charity Work:

One of our goals as a guild is to produce charity quilts for various local organizations. This year we are making jelly roll quilts as it was such a success last year. They will be donated to the Phoenix Centre which is a service for young adults. We made quilted stockings at Christmas for Share a Gift Foundation and we are making preemie quilts for the Rich Little Neo-Natal Clinic.

Rich Little Neo-Natal Clinic:

Again this year, we will small quilts have a donated to the clinic in quilt is given to each quilt becomes the him/her home.



be making preemie quilts. These finished size of 24" square, and are the Ottawa Civic Hospital. A preemie premature new born at the clinic. The property of the baby and accompanies

The Quilter's Attic

Shirley Cavanagh

Custom Statler Machine Quilting

613) 832-9319

srcavanagh@sympatico.ca

3532 Diamondview Rd, Kinburn, Ontario

Don't forget your name tag and coffee mug. If the weather is wet, please bring dry shoes to change into so we don't muddy the floor. Our rent does not include janitorial services;

Please don't park in the church parking lot as it is reserved for things going on at the church. Thank you

If the weather is nasty the executive committee may decide to cancel the meeting and will call members to inform them. Please ensure that we have the right numbers.

Members are encouraged to send details of any upcoming quilting/fabric/fibre events to Susan Watt at swatt1@sympatico.ca or phone 613-622-1067 any member is welcome to post a "For Sale" or "Wanted" notice for quilting, fabric and fibre arts items. Shops & individuals who sell quilting-related goods & services may buy small ads (1/8th page) for \$5.00 per month.